i Honzons, a DePauI Senior Living Commumty in Canandaigua, recently celebrated its
_ veterans and spouses of veterans during a poignant recognition ceremony on Nov.
1. Certificates were presented to, from left to right, Richard Finnemore (Army), Brad
 Stanton (Air Force), Charles VanDeMar (Navy), Dan Troy (Air Force) and Paul Lang
~ (Marines), along with help of veteran and volunteer Al Chapman (Navy). Activities di-
rector Curt Sanger also read from the memoirs of Annie Brodell, a Horizons resident,
~who was living in occupled France during the war. Brodell spoke and thanked the
men for their servnce SUBMITTED PHOTO. 7



